## Report of the GORHAM TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING

## Friday, September 21, 2012 8:30 AM Gorham Municipal Center, Burleigh H Loveitt Council Chambers

In accordance with Section 2 of the Rules of Council, a Special Meeting of the Gorham Town Council was called to order by Chairman Brenda Caldwell at the Gorham Municipal Center at 8:30 a.m. on Friday, September 21, 2012. The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. There were thirteen

Roll Call: Chairman Caldwell; Councilors: Mattingly, Gagnon, Robinson, Phinney, and Pressey. Also

present were Town Manager, David Cole and Town Clerk, Connie Loughran.

Absent: Suzanne Phillips

(13) members of the public present at the start of the meeting.

## **New Business**

The order as read was moved by Councilor Phinney, seconded by Councilor Robinson; Moved by Councilor Phinney, seconded by Councilor Robinson and VOTED to AMEND the order by deleting "consider a recommendation from the Public Safety Building Committee to" and add "as recommended by the Public Safety Committee." 6 yeas The order as Amended was voted resulting in the following: Ordered that the Town Council postpone the November 6, 2012 referendum asking the voters to approve \$4,000,000 for repairs to the Public Safety Building, until June 2013 to allow the committee more time to define the project, as recommended by the Public Safety Building Committee. 4 yeas 2 nays (Gagnon, Pressey)

Moved by Councilor Phinney, seconded by Councilor Mattingly and Voted to ADJOURN. 6 yeas

A TRUE COPY	ATTEST:	
	Cornelia C Loughran, Town Clerk	